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February 22, 2021          Parent Newsletter 
 

 
 

Hello Huppertz Families. 

  I hope you are doing well and adjusting to life after the cold 

blast. I know we all faced challenges that impacted our way of 

life, but now we must shift our focus back to resuming our lives 

the best we can. Your children have been missed dearly by the 

entire school staff and we are looking forward to seeing 

everyone back in school on Monday! 

  I will be hosting a Principal Chat on Monday at 6pm via Zoom. 

This meeting was scheduled prior to the cold blast as I wanted 

to speak to you about the importance of registration. However, 

I will also address any questions you may have about 

consequences from the cold blast and resources needed. 

Further, I will be leading the monthly Campus Leadership Team 

(CLT) meeting on Tuesday at 4pm and we will discuss current 

happenings as well as the future of our campus. I hope you can 

join me and links for these meetings are included below. 

   Also, please know that the job of raising a family is the single 

most important influential job in the world. You are your family’s 

most important role model and what you cherish is absorbed by 

all those around you, especially children. Your efforts (though 

challenging at times) are appreciated dearly. Thank you for all 

you do.  

   In conclusion, I want to thank you for your support in your 

child’s education. I know we all want your child(ren) to 

succeed and working together we can and will pave a positive 

path for your child’s success. Please call 210-438-6580 & let us 

know how we can be of assistance. Take care. 

    

  Sincerely, 

 

Ms. Linda Rios-Garcia, 

Head of School/Principal  
 

   Upcoming Events 

2/22 Classes resume/SEAD 

Survey due (students 3-5) 

/Curbside Meals (CM) 10:30 

am-12:30 pm/Principal Chat 

6pm via Zoom 

2/23 CLT Meeting 4pm via Zoom 

2/24 Curbside Meals (CM) 10:30 

am-12:30 pm 

2/25: Community Labs COVID-

19 Testing 2-3 pm in cafeteria 

2/26: Curbside Meals (CM) 10:30 

am-12:30 pm 

 

 
 

 

Focus this week: 

❖ Math in 

everyday life 

❖ Anchor chart 

usage with 

fidelity 

❖ Student talk with 

Academic 

vocabulary 

❖ WRITING across 

the curriculum 
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*IMPORTANT INFORMATION* 
 

Principal Chat 2/22 6pm: 
Join Zoom Meeting 

https://saisd.zoom.us/j/82309466180?pwd=cjE4QVY3eHJMRmpJSm85Y011akpHQT09 
Meeting ID: 823 0946 6180 

Passcode: Register 
 

CLT Meeting 2/23 4pm: 
Join Zoom Meeting 

https://saisd.zoom.us/j/89973678203?pwd=R1hTSzBpcjNDeGZMMEIyQjRYUHFoUT09 
Meeting ID: 899 7367 8203 

Passcode: Huppertz 
 

*ALL students in grades 3, 4, & 5 are expected to participate 

in an online survey about their Social Emotional Academic 

Development. Your child’s honest feedback is needed to help 

guide and improve the programs to support all our students.*  

All in person learners are welcome to take a COVID-19 test 
every Thursday. Parental consent is necessary. Please 

contact your child’s teacher for a consent form. 

 

In order to reserve your child’s spot for next school year, 

you must have an updated account on the NEW Parent 

Portal. Please contact Ms. Speed cspeed1@saisd.net or 

Ms. Garza vgarza4@saisd.net for an appointment if you 

need assistance. They will gladly guide you through this 

online process.   

 

https://saisd.zoom.us/j/82309466180?pwd=cjE4QVY3eHJMRmpJSm85Y011akpHQT09
https://saisd.zoom.us/j/89973678203?pwd=R1hTSzBpcjNDeGZMMEIyQjRYUHFoUT09
mailto:cspeed1@saisd.net
mailto:vgarza4@saisd.net

